

24490 Sunnymead Blvd. Suite No. 215, Moreno Valley, Ca. 92553 Tel: (909) 247-5479 Fax: (909) 247-2790

December 22, 1999

John N. Sampson 22502 N. Hermosillo Drive Sun City West, Arizona 85375

Dear Mr. Sampson,

Thank you for contacting us regarding your reception of KHPY 1530 AM on December 9, 1999. It was a pleasure hearing from you.

The reason our signal faded at approximately 4:30 p.m. is because we are licensed as a day time station, thus our hours are based on the sun. On that date we were on the air from 7:00 a.m. through 4:30 p.m. per FCC regulations.

It was fun hearing from you. Please stay in touch.

Sincerely,

Gayle Lynn

General Manager